Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
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oc October 23, 2015

Dear Saints of GGSDA / OC GRACE:

Did you notice the October 22 yesterday? 171 years ago they sat on the rocks and waited, absolutely certain that they would be in
heaven with Jesus that night—away from all this! And yet millions choose NOT to sit on the rocks! To take a chance that they were
crazy, and just wrong. And how many are taking the same chance today—that the idea of Jesus coming back and taking

people home is just wrong again. We're not sitting on the rocks this time—but we still absolutely believe that there will not be another
Great Disappointment.

Here’s the news re: this weekend:
CHOIR TONIGHT: 7:30 pm.

YOUTH: NO “THE WAY” tonight or next week—the next one is Nov. 6.
MOVIE NIGHT, “INSIDE OUT”, is Sunday night, 6:30 pm, in the Youth Chapel.

OC GRACE FIRST (9:30am): Pastor Tony has the message this week, and here is his note about it:

“Tomorrow we'll delve into the calling of the disciples and why this was such a powerful statement to the culture of that time period.
We'll define sin and sinners through the eyes of Jesus and we'll read about sinners who came to Jesus through God'’s love and
compassion for humanity. We hope you enjoy the teaching entitled: “Love the Sinner. Full Stop.”

DIVINE WORSHIP (11:30am): Orangewood Academy are bringing music, the praise team has some truly great songs for Communion,
and the 5 Deadly Sin: “WRATH!” Maybe you felt you didn’t have to worry about some of the others—this is one that all of us know!
There will be another Fruit of the Spirit after church.

Earliteens Picnic at the Park
FILIPINO AY (2:45pm): Youth Chapel
VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP (4:30pm): Youth Chapel

FAMILY NIGHT OUT - Saturday, October 31, 6:00pm - Food, Movie, Fun. Bring you favorite snack or dessert. Theater will be in the
back parking lot.

Women’s Ministry: “Ladies please note that our last event for 2015 will be on Sunday, November 8, 2015 at 10 am in the
Fellowship Hall. Come and join us: Give Thanks, Praise and Celebrate in the mist of your pain. Women’s Ministry will be collecting
items for the OC Ronald McDonald House

Some of the items needed: Aluminum foil, Granola bars, Single serving chips, Paper plates (No Styrofoam), Paper bowls (No
Styrofoam), Paper towels, Green works cleaning wipes, Lysol spray, Coffee cups, Plastic drinking cups, Bottled water, Gallon ziplock
freezer bags. Next week we will provide a full list & we will collect every Saturday in November.

We are hoping you will be able to provide a gift for a child this Christmas as well. We will be receiving wish lists from the Orangewood
Children’s foundation soon.”

God bless!
Pastor Dan

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com




